
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

!! 

The Grand Knight’s Corner…….. 
 

 After a short hiatus, we now have a new newsletter editor.   Tony Pieranunzi has graciously agreed to put this together for 

us.  At this point, Tony will be getting up to speed and you can expect to see abbreviated versions for now. 

We will need to provide him with newsletter content, so any time you have good pictures from events, or anything of 

interest to the council, please forward the information to him! 

 Tony’s email address is cornerstonex2@aol.com, and his phone number is 847-630-6500.   

  

 

Dates to remember:    
November  

11th – Veterans Day 
19th – Bishop’s Burse 
16 & 27th – Blood Drive Sign Ups after Masses 
22nd – First Degree 

  
December 
 3 & 4th - Blood Drive Sign Ups after Masses 
 3rd – Breakfast with Santa 
 3rd – Ladies Auxiliary Christmas Party 

10th – REACH Christmas Mass & Party 
 10th – Blood Drive 
 10th – KC Christmas Party at Saints Peter & Paul 
 13th – Church Tour  
 13th – Business Meeting 
 14th – Assembly Meeting – Host Council St. Raphael 

 
 

Thanks!
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